
East Ayton School - Class 4 - Home Learning - Week 2 - Mon 4 May 

 

Dear Class 4, 

 

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. Last week, we began to think about 

why the Vikings raided Britain and what Viking life was like in Britain. We hope 

you had fun exploring this.  
 

This week we have planned an investigation. We hope you enjoy finding out about 

the Viking alphabet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: This week we are looking at subtraction. On the Nrich website, have a go 

at Square Subtraction. Continue to practise your times tables facts and the 

related division facts. Knowing these facts securely. 

 

Reading: Can you find any Myths and Legends to read online that link to Norse 

Gods? Remember to keep practising your reading skills, develop your vocabulary, 

make predictions, question and summarise. 

 

Handwriting: Please continue to practice and perfect your joined up handwriting 

style.  

 

Enjoy learning about the Vikings, take care and keep doing your best.  

 

Mrs Monks and Mr Lowe  
 


